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Next executive meeting  
 
English Martyrs Rowley Regis - 1st December 2012 at 11 a.m.  
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This has been a wonderful last few 
months for Catholic Scouting.  My own 
travels around the Scouting world have 
taken be camping at Savio House near 
Macclesfield for the great weekend 
camp to mark the Diamond Jubilee of 
Her Majesty the Queen. We were 
blessed with fine weather and the 
Salesian community were most 
hospitable and contributed greatly to the 
event through their guidance in or prayer 
together. 
 
Jubilee events continued at Windsor, 
where I was greatly privileged to 
preaching St. George's Chapel on the occasion of the Parade of 
Queen's Scouts, the text of which appeared in the last edition of "The 
Link". 
 
Celebrations will have continued for many of us through the Olympic 
and Paralympic Games and I do hope that many of you will have been 
able to join in the events a the Olympic Park and other venues. It is to 
be hoped that there are future Olympians amongst our Catholic 
Scouting fraternity! 

 
We are now beginning another celebration - 
The Year of Faith. Pope Benedict XVI calls us 
all to remember the Second Vatican Council, 
which began 50 years ago this year - long 
before most of our scouts were born! This 
Council was an exceptionally significant event 
in the life of the Church and this year provides 
an opportunity for us all to renew the 
understanding of our Catholic Faith, so that we 
can come to live it more actively and be more 
effective in our witness to the Gospel. 

/�� ������������
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I call on all our Leaders to join in the Day-Retreat being given by Fr. 
Christopher Jamison OSB on 20th February 2013. You will find more 
information elsewhere in this edition of "The Link". It will be an ideal 
opportunity for us to pray together and deepen our Faith. Both a vital 
if we are to be good examples and effective witnesses to the Scouts, 
Cubs and Beavers whom we serve. 
 
With every Blessing, 
 
 

Looking for  a new way to 
join in saying the Rosary? 
 
Well the NCSF have just 
the item for you - the new  
Rosary Band. 
 
With the predilection for 
wearing bands amongst 
young people today this 
might just assist them to 
return to sharing in this 
universal prayer of the Church. 
 
They cost £1 each but I sure that if you are going to buy one for 
everybody in your Group you could haggle with the Badge Secretary. I 
make no promises though. 
 
How ever it is an ideal way of participating in the Year of Faith and 
showing your faith publically and practically. 
 
Why not get yours in time for Christmas! 

���
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Firstly let me explain the lateness of this edition of the Link. We 
decided to delay the September edition until after the AGM which was 
on 13th October. In this edition you will find a report of the AGM along 
with the Review of the Year and other pertinent items relating to the 
NCSF. The AGM booklet will be downloaded onto our Website in the 
near future.  
 
You will see in this edition a report of the AGM and the fact that we do 
not have, at this time, a vice chairman. I was re-elected as Chairman 
for the coming year. However it was good to have some new young 
people join us on the executive. We may have the experience of age, 
but we do require to have an input from the young people in Scouting 
otherwise we will not move on. It is always good to bring young and 
new blood into any organisation. 
  
I sometimes wonder if the fact we do not have many comments from 
those we send the Link to means that they are happy with it’s content. 
It is good to hear from you just how you are doing and we are always 
pleased to hear of your triumphs, your celebrations and even to share 
with like-minded Scouters your problems. They say ‘a worry shared is a 
worry halved’ so please do make the Link a means of letting everyone 
know that you are out there. 
 
As you will see in this edition we are having some very interesting 
events over the next 12 months. It would be good for as many people 
as possible to join us for some of them.  
 
We also have requests for contacts abroad looking for pairing with 
British Scout groups. The Link is sent worldwide mostly by e-mail and 
as a result we are often contacted to see if we can help with a project 
they are working on – Good news does travel! 
 
This month I am going to Toledo in Spain to take part in the Annual 
Gathering of the European branch of the ICCS – International 
Conference of Catholics in Scouting, and I will be giving a report in the 
Christmas Edition of the LINK. I enjoy these meeting as I get to meet 

������
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Scouters from all over Europe and the Mediterranean. It is interesting 
to see how we all share a common bond that of our Faith and our 
Scouting.  
 
We have a new resource – a bracelet Rosary, details of which are in 
this edition, we also have a very good Bible, that is aimed at young 
people with a commentary alongside the reading and is small enough 
to put in your pocket. The cost is £3.50 and I think it is value for money. 
 
Perhaps you might like to purchase one as a present for yourself or for 
someone who has done really well in the Group. I am sure that we 
could come to some arrangement for quantities in excess of 10copies. 
Any profit we make goes back into the NCSF to help us with projects 
for the future. It might even make a very nice Christmas present.  
 
Just a final thought we try to reach as many Catholic Groups as 
possible, but if you know of one that does not receive a copy of the Link 
perhaps you could let us know.  
 
E-mail is the cheapest way of sending it out, however if the Group is 
not a member of the NCSF a small contribution towards postage would 
be appreciated or you could perhaps persuade them to join us. Also if 
you have changed your address recently perhaps you could let us 
know so as we can update our records. 
 
Margaret M H McDowall 
Manager.  
 
 
 
The  p ic tu re  show 
members taking time for 
spiritual development by 
following the Way of the 
Cross whilst participating 
in the Military Pilgrimage 
at Lourdes. 
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It has been a full year, which commenced at the residential weekend at 
Cheadle, Manchester, with 20 people staying for the weekend and 
additional day visitors for the AGM on the Sunday, we were honoured by 
the presence of Bishop Moth accompanied by Father John Seddon, 
Father Imad Twal from Jordan and Father Brian Lamb from Scotland.  
 
The theme for the weekend was Providing Faith in our sectional 
scouting programmes and workshops to consider a Catholic alternative 
to the scouting document ‘My Body, my Choice’ as well as looking at the 
Pope’s homilies given when he made his visit to Britain and how we 
could adapt what he had said to our sections.  
 
During the year there have been three executive committee meetings 
and a CIGS meeting, all at Rowley Regis.  
 
The main discussion at the CIGS meeting was the inconsistencies 
across faiths regarding the Service Level Agreements and it was 
decided to request a meeting with Andrew Cooke and advisors for 
clarification. The Gilwell reunion was discussed and following the 
success of last year, it was decided to book the Swan Centre for 
Christian faith activities, in view of it being the Queen’s Jubilee Year to 
have the theme 60 Symbols of Faith. 
  
Our Jubilee Camp at Bollington Cheshire was held over a weekend in 
May – the venue was excellent, the young people were fantastic and the 
weather superb – the combination of which made the whole event a 
huge success. Bishop Moth and the Salesians were our hosts and we 
camped in the grounds owned by the Salesian Order. Their charisma is 
youth and there were some interesting moments involving the elements 
– morning prayers in the river and a Camp Fire which left everyone 
slightly smoked and our Chair suffering the effects of smoke inhalation.  
 
Our Annual Mass at St George’s Cathedral, Southwark, took place on 
12th February. The event was well attended. Bishop Moth presented 
three Guides from a Catholic Group with their Baden-Powell awards. 
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Fr John along with Margaret McDowall and Simon Morley were invited to 
attend the ‘Flame Conference which was a gathering of Catholic Youth 
organised through the Bishops Conference 
 
Following the workshops at the AGM in Cheadle, we have continued to 
work on the resource ‘My body my choice’ to give support to Catholic 
leaders. Fathers John Seddon and Jonathan How, with Foreword written 
by Bishop Moth, have now produced a document ‘Catholics in Scouting 
and Cherishing Human Life’.  
 
We have also booked a venue for a weekend retreat led by Fr 
Christopher James OB which will be based on the ‘Year of Faith’ which 
commences on 13 October 2012 and our annual Mass at St George’s 
Cathedral Southwark for 2nd March 2012. 

Please convey my greetings to the Annual General Meeting. You all do a 
wonderful job which is widely admired. Many young people have 
significantly benefited from the work of the Catholic scouting movement 
and I greatly hope your work continues to prosper. 
 
David Alton 
Lord Alton of Liverpool 
13 October 2012 

��������	=�� ���
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For those interested in the AGM and details of the NCSF’s activities over 
the last year the AGM booklet will shortly be made available on the NCSF 
website - www.catholcisinscouting.org.uk. 

9
�	� ����#$%������ 
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Our Membership slowly increases each year as the word gets around. 
But, it is still surprising how many Scouters and others say, “I never new 
you existed”.  
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Please note that arrangements for this are changing next year. If you 
wish to participate in this or assist in any way and for more 
information please contact our Chairman, Margaret McDowall, at 
mcdowall45@blueyonder.co.uk or see our website: 
www.catholicsinscouting.org.uk 

/����������
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You may have noticed recently that the  website has not been as up 
to date as it might have been. As ever in Scouting most of the hard 
work is done by volunteers and their commitments and priorities can 
change from time to time. Sometimes the person can control those 
and sometimes they overtake them. 
 
Such has been the case here. However, it is hoped to have it back to 
its pristine best in the very near future.  
 
As ever if you notice something that isn't quite as it should be please 
us know. You either let Margaret now or send it to the Editor. 
 
Thanks for your patience and understanding. 

9�6��	��>��
	�111�
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Have you ever felt like seeing your thoughts in print or being the next 
David Bailey? 
 
We are always looking for new contributors so that we don't have to 
wear out the existing regulars. 
 
Could you send something about Catholic Scouting in your area? Do 
you need help, information or guidance? 
 
Please remember that this your publication, so give it a thought! 
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Group/Individual Membership Application Form  

 
 
Print Name: ……………………………………………………………  
 
 
Address 
 
 
 
 
Post Code: 
 
 
Tel No: ………………………..Email address: ……………………………. 
 
 
 
Scout Group: …………………………………………………………………  
 
 
 
District: …………………………...County: ……………………………….. 
 
 
 
Appointment: …………………….Membership No: ………………………  
 
 
 
CRB No: …………………………..Date of issue: …………………………. 
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………Dated: …………………. 
 
Annual Fees = Group: £25. Individual: £10. Cheques made payable to: NCSF.    
Renewal date: October.  
 
Please consider setting up a Bank Standing order to  save time and 
administration. Contact Treasurer for details. 
 

NATIONAL CATHOLIC SCOUT FELLOWSHIP (NCSF)     
   ‘Actively supporting Catholics in Scouting’ 
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Gift Aid Declaration  
 
 
If you pay income tax then please consider Gift Aiding your membership fee/donation 
for the benefit of Catholic Scouting. For every pound paid we can reclaim the tax you 
have already paid on that sum. 
 
Gift Aid can also be accepted retrospectively for a maximum of 4 years. So if you 
have not previously gift aided your membership/donation fee, you can do so now. 
Enter the current or retrospective date in the box below. 
 
I wish my membership fee to be considered as a donation to the National Catholic 
Scout Fellowship (NCSF) for Gift Aid purposes. 
 
I wish all future donations to be Gift Aided until I notify you otherwise. 
 
I confirm that I am a UK taxpayer and that I paid tax to a value sufficient to cover the 
tax the NCSF will reclaim  
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………  
 
 
Print Name: ………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Address  
 
 
 
 
 
Post Code: 
 
 

Dated: ……………………………     Return To:    
          Patsy Warren 

       12 Cleves Crescent 
        Cheslyn Hay 
    Staffordshire 

    WS6 7LR 
    01922-413489 
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Name/Group: 
 
…………………………………………………………………………...…… 
 
Address:   
 
………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
 
………………………………………..…………………………………...….. 
 
 
………………………………………..…………………………………...….. 
 
Contact Email/Telephone: 
 
………………………………………..…………………………………...….. 
 
 
Postage & Packing according to weight but is a mini mum of £2  
 
 
Please make cheques payable to NCSF 
 
 
Please send all orders with payment to:  
 
Mrs A Ingleby                                                       
14 Rangers Walk                                                      
Rugeley 
WS15 2NA 
 
Telephone: 01889-585345                               

NCSF RESOURCES ORDER FORM 
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tem Cost 
each 

Quantity Sub Total 

Kiro Badges small (38mmx38mm)  75p     

Green       

Buff       

White       

Blue       

Red       

Gold       

Kiro Badges Large (50mmx50mm)  £1.00     

Green       

White       

Red       

Blue       

Pin Kiro Badges small  £1.00     

National catholic Scout Fellowship Neckers  £3.00     

Leather Woggles  £1.50     

Green       

Red       

Blue       

White       

Brown       

Maroon       

Yellow       

Black       

ICCS strip pocket badge  £1.50     

Jubilee Camp Badge  £1.50     

Centenary Prayer Pocket Prayer Book  £2.00     

Scout New Testament Pocket Bible  £3.00     

National catholic Scout Fellowship Polo Shirt  £10.00     

Small/Medium/Large/X Large/ XX Large       

                              Order Total        
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‘What the world is in particular need of today is the credible 
witness of people enlightened in heart and mind by the word of the 
Lord, and capable of opening the hearts and minds of many to the 
desire for God for true life, life without end’ 

 
Pope Benedict XVI 

 
The Year of Faith began on two days before our AGM and ends on the 
Feast of Christ the King, 24th November 2013. This was the perfect 
opportunity for The Year of Faith to be the theme for this year’s AGM.  
 
The meeting commenced with opening prayers with Fr John Seddon. 
After which Margaret McDowall (Manager) welcomed everyone, 
especially guest speaker Erin Doughty, Youth Worker from the 
Birmingham Catholic Youth Service, who encouraged everyone to 
reflect Pope Benedict’s statement and think about our identity and how 
our faith has formed us.  
 
We then considered how the Year of Faith is impacting on our youth 
work in relation to scouting – Duty to Self; Duty to Others; Duty to God. 
 
We split into smaller groups to discuss ‘A growing sense of wonder and 
a discovery of the need for prayer and worship’ and how leaders can 
incorporate the Year of Faith into their Scouting role. 
 
Feedback from discussions 
 
· Go out into the countryside/God’s world – what wouldn’t Jesus 

want to see e.g. Litter. 
· Leaders from Catholic sponsored Scout Groups with young people 

who go to Catholic Schools can use simple prayers and reflections 
· Catholic leaders in multi-faith group to encourage knowledge, 

understanding and respect of others and talk about faith  
· Leaders to live by their faith and lead by example  
· NSCF to insist members sign-up to training/teaching/influencing 

young people  
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2nd March 2013 – 3pm  
Founders Day Mass, St. George’s Cathedral, Southwar k 

 
Please note the change of Day from Sunday to Saturday, when more 
things will be open and you have the possibility of an overnight 
somewhere in or near London (Gilwell Park!). 
 

9th - 10th March 2013  
Leaders Retreat as part of the ‘Year of Faith’ anno unced by the 

Holy Father   
 
Arriving Midday on the Saturday and finishing with Lunch on the 
Sunday. The theme of the retreat will be, “Year of Faith – handing on 
the Good News”.  

�
	��������������
��111�

· Use Website/You Tube/Facebook/Twitter to get the message out 
there 

 
Our lively and productive morning was followed by a delicious fish and 
chip lunch and time to socialise. 
 
The AGM opened with Margaret extending a special welcome to Bishop 
Richard Moth and Andrew Cooke – Manager, National Scout Active 
Support Units.  
 
Reports were presented by Patrick Warren (Coordinator-Treasurer) and 
Fr John Seddon (National Catholic Scout Chaplain). Officers and 
Executive Members were nominated, seconded and elected. There 
were no nominations for Vice-chairman and the position remains 
vacant. 
 
Mass was concelebrated by Bishop Moth, Father John and Father 
Jesmond Pawley. At the end of Mass Andrew Cooke invested Fr 
Jesmond into the Scout Movement, a perfect end to a perfect day. 
 
Follow links to Birmingham Catholic Youth Service www.BCYS.co.uk 
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Interested in International Activities? 
 
We have been contacted by Catholic Scouters from the USA, via HQ,  
who are looking for just such interested contacts. 
 
William R. Smith, Jr. of Rochester, New York Diocesan Catholic 
Committee on Scouting writes: 
 

“I am trying to obtain contacts scouts and adults that could 
communicate with us assist our scouts and leaders to earn the 
National Catholic Committee on Scouting's International 
Awareness Award. 
 
I am particularly interested if such an opportunity exists in the  
Warwickshire area because that is where one of my great 
grandfathers was born in 1850.” 

 
This is the link to the NCCS site and award http://www.nccs-bsa.org/
activities/ICCS.php if you are interested in what may be involved. 
 
Obviously as there are child protection issues involved the necessary 
checks, both sides of the pond, would be made. 
 
If you are interested you can contact Edward Gough, Coordinator at the 
HQ International Department. 
 
International Department, The Scout Association, Gilwell Park, 
Chingford, London, E4 7QW 
 
Tel: 0208 433 7100  
Web: www.scouts.org.uk/intlinks 
 
His direct contact number is 07710170744 or via his email his address 
is gough_edward@hotmail.com  
 
Or, if it is easier, through Margaret as NCSF Manager. 

)�	���
	���
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International rugby player Roy Winters 
joined his beaver scout son at the centenary 
celebrations of Leicestershire group 2nd 
Hinckley (St Peter’s) on Saturday 30 June. 
 
Roy, lock-forward with Bristol, refereed a tug
-of-war contest between scouts from 2nd 
Hinckley and the nearby village group from 
Stoke Golding, with the visitors coming out 
on top against their hosts. He also spent 
some time with the youngsters in an 
impromptu coaching session. 
 
After months of preparation, the fun day on 
St Peter’s church field for current members 
and their families to celebrate the group’s 
founding in 1912 looked doomed when early morning rain set in. 
However, the skies cleared and a sunny day followed. It was a little 
breezy, but the rain stayed way. 
 
The event also attracted many past members who enjoyed reminiscing 
about their time in the group, encouraged by the history display of 
photos and artefacts put together by a local historian and former cub 
scout in the group. 
 
Current members of the group ran various activities for visitors, with 
several scouts finding themselves in the stocks with wet sponges thrown 
at them. Other attractions included a climbing wall and a visit by a police 
dog display team. There were also performances by a Scout & Guide 
Band and by members of the recent Hinckley District Scout Gang Show. 
 
The burial of a time capsule prepared by current scouts started the 
formal part of the day, with the Mayor of Hinckley& Bosworth placing the 
first shovelful of earth over the capsule, which will be opened again in 
twenty-five years’ time. 
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This was followed by the presentation by 
the County Commissioner of a Gold Chief 
Scout’s Award and a leader’s wood badge, 
a suitably different occasion for both 
recipients. 
 
A cake made by a former member was then 
ceremonially cut before formal proceedings 
concluded with church parade and Mass 
celebrated by Fr John Seddon, who 
stepped into the breach when the Bishop of 
Nottingham, Rt Rev Malcolm McMahon OP, 
had to pull out the day before. 
 
The Mass brought together current and 
past members, with the former taking on 

the readings and the latter the bidding prayers. NCSF Chair, Margaret 
McDowall, who also visited the celebrations, spoke briefly at the end of 
Mass. The day’s activities were brought to a close with a traditional 
campfire. 
 
“A lot of planning went into the 
event,” said group scout 
leader, Jim Gildea, “but all the 
effort was worthwhile as we 
saw many of our current 
members and their families 
enjoy themselves. It was great 
too to see so many former 
members, many of whom 
travelled long distances to be 
with us.” 

Still Wanted!! 
 
Help with the NCSF archives. Please email 

the Editor. 
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Please give some consideration to the following and make space in you 
busy schedules to come and join us if you can. 
 
Founders Day Mass, Saturday 2nd March 2013 at 3.00 pm at 
Southwark Cathedral 
 
An event which has grown in popularity every year and one not to be 
missed. We have changed it to a Saturday this year so that scouts from 
further afield may be tempted to come along, stay overnight in Gilwell 
Park or Baden-Powell House or a scout HQ in London, visit the Imperial 
War museum do a bit of sightseeing and make a weekend of it. Put it in 
your diary now. 
  
Leaders Retreat, Saturday 9th March 2013 at the Hol iday Inn, 
Manchester. 
 
Led by Rev. Christopher Jameson OSB former Abbot of Worth Abbey 
and currently National Director of Vocations. He rose to fame in the TV 
documentary 'The Monastery'.  
 
The retreat involves and overnight stay at the hotel. Our Retreat Leader 
is an excellent speaker, a Queen's Scout and a man with his finger on 
the pulse, we are very lucky to get him, so make a note in your diary 
now, and book in as soon as possible. 
  
Some new resources are out to support your work out in the field. 
 
Catholics in scouting and cherishing human life - The completed 
document and guidelines will shortly appear on the NCSF website, and 
will eventually sit alongside The Scout Association's document on this 
subject on their website. 
  
NCSF Rosary Ring and just £1 each available from Ann Ingleby our 
resources person:- 
  
All our currently available resources can be found on our website I you 

/�� �	���,
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 The Bethlehem Peace Light arrives in 
Dover Sunday evening 16th December 
2012. From here it is distributed courtesy 
of the National British Rail Scout 
Fellowship and others throughout the 
country. 
  
This initiative of prayer for peace at 
Christmas time was started by the 
Austrian Scouts and Guides in 
collaboration with the Austrian Television. 
  
Each year an Austrian child is selected to go to Bethlehem to pick up 
the Peace light, this is taken from the light that is next to the site of the 
birth of Jesus, It is passed by a Palestinian scout to an Israeli scout, 
then to the child from Austria who flies with it to Innsbruck where an 
Ecumenical Service is held and the light is further distributed all over 
Europe.  
It is brought to Dover by the Deep Sea Scout Fellowship and from there 
onwards. Members of the NCSF ensure its distribution in the South of 
England and I take it to Wales and on to Holyhead where the Irish 
Scouts pick it up and distribute it.  
 
Since 9/11 it has also gone to the USA and even Australia.  
 
Wherever it goes prayers are said for peace. Why not get involved this 
year? Further details can be found on - http://www.peacelight.org.uk/  

��	����� ���
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want to look them up first. 
 
h t t p : / / w w w. c a t h o l i c s i n s c o u t i n g . o r g . u k / r e s o u r c e s _ f i l e s /
NCSF_Resources.pdf 
 
Fr John Seddon 
National Chaplain (RC) 



Page 22 Autumn 2012 Issue 

 

 How Gift Aid Works—The Official Version... 

The Gift Aid scheme is for gifts of money by individuals who pay UK 
tax. Gift Aid donations are regarded as having basic rate tax deducted 
by the donor. Charities or CASCs take your donation - which is money 
you've already paid tax on - and reclaim the basic rate tax from HM 
Revenue & Customs (HMRC) on its 'gross' equivalent - the amount 
before basic rate tax was deducted. 
 
Basic rate tax is 20 per cent, so this means that if you give £10 using 
Gift Aid, it’s worth £12.50 to the charity. For donations between 6 April 
2008 and 5 April 2011 the charity or CASC will also get a separate 
government supplement of three pence on every pound you give. 
 
Much more information can be found on the HMRC website at the 
following address. 
 
http://www.hmrc.gov.uk/individuals/giving/gift-aid.htm 
 
Please remember that it is your responsibility to ensure that you pay 
sufficient tax to cover the amount of tax reclaimed in gift aid by the 
NCSF. 

It was interesting that at this year’s Founders Day Mass quite a few people asked 
what this badge was.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is the badge showing membership of the ICCS - International Catholic Council of 
Scouting - a world wide catholic organisation which supports Catholics in scouting.  
 
Who is entitled to wear it?  
 
Well all paid up members of the NCSF, whether individual or groups, can wear it and 
it can be purchased through the NCSF Badge Secretary. Details on this and the Ki-
Ro badge , to indicate that your Group is a Catholic Group, can be found on page 3. 

ICCS Badge... 
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ANGLICAN 
 
Mrs June Davies 
31 Loseley Road 
Farncombe 
Goldaming 
Surrey 
GU73RE 
 
Tel: 01483 428876 
nanniejune@btinternet.com 

 
ROMAN CATHOLIC GUIDES 

 
Ms Geraldine Dorman 
147 Stanwell Road 
Penarth 
Wales 
CF64 3LL 
 
Tel. 0292 0707402 
gmdorman@hotmail.com 
 

URC 
 
Rev David Marshall Jones 
Flint Cottage 
School Lane 
London Road South 
Merstham 
Redhill RH1 3AZ 
 
Tel: 01737 644556 
revdavidmj@btinternet.com 

BAPTIST 
 
Currently please use Colin Raistrick 
The Chairman of CIGS for contact 
 

METHODIST 
 

Mr Colin Raistrick  
12 Park Crescent 
Shiremoor 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE27 OLH  
 
Tel: 0191 253 4755  
Raistrick.cj@pg.com 
 

SALVATION ARMY 
 

Rob Moye 
Territorial HQ 
101 Newington Causeway 
London 
SE1 6BH 
 
Tel: 0207 367 4927 
Robert.Moye@salvationarmy.org.uk  

Please don’t be afraid of using the support of our colleagues in the other 
Christian denominations particularly if you need support in helping 
members of other denominations within your Group. 
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PRAYER FOR THE CENTENARY OF 
SCOUTING 

 
Loving God, 

In this Centenary of Scouting we come before 
you as your children.  

We come to thank you; to thank you for Our 
founder Baden-Powell,  

for his vision and for his faith; 
to thank you for the many leaders and 
volunteers who have given their time,  
their energy, and their commitment, 
to the great game that is scouting; 

To thank you for all the children and young 
people who have enjoyed and benefited so 
much from scouting through this past one 

hundred years.  
And, loving God,  

We pray that you may be with us  
to help us and to guide us 
through the next century. 

 
(Written by Fr John Seddon) 
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NCSF PRAYER 
 

Loving God, 
Help us to be true 

to our Promise and Law. 
Keep us faithful to the 
teaching of the Church 

and the example of 
Our Lady and the Saints. 

Guide us in your ways of love, 
And strengthen 

us through your Spirit, 
to live lives of Service. 
We ask this through  

Jesus, your Son, 
who lives and reigns 

for ever and ever. 
 

Amen. 


